
MMaannnniioonn  GGiifftt  DDrriivvee  

December 1st Through The 15th 

 

Mannion Middle School is holding a gift drive. All donated gifts will go to help 

local children in need, including children in our very own Mannion 

community, ages 1 month to 17 years old. 

 

Students who wish to participate may go to room 804 and take an 

information tag, which contains a child’s first name, age, and wish list 

(a “need” item, and a “want” item). Students may then purchase those 

gifts, and return them to room 804 or the Community Center on or 

before the 15th of December.  

 

 Please do not wrap the gifts 

 Place each child’s gifts in a gift bag along with the information tag 

(every child should have their own gift bag) 

 If the gift is too large for a gift bag, securely tape the tag to the 

item and bring it in.  

 All gifts will be organized by the “Be Kind” committee, before 

being delivered to their recipients 

 We will also happily take any gift cards you wish to donate. All 

donations will go straight into the hands of students and local 

children in need 

 


